Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 3:04 PM

To: '‘Bebbington, Jon D'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: DCP Environmental Audit

Attachments: DCP Parkway Booster Station.jpg

RE: DCP * Parkway Booster Station * 2RP-1038 * DOR: 2/15/12
Jon,

The Final Report C-141 for 2RP-1038 has been approved for closure by OCD. BLM may require additional re-vegetation
efforts at the release site.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Bebbington, Jon D [mailto:JDBebbington@dcpmidstream.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 1:36 PM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD
Subject: RE: DCP Environmental Audit

Heather, attached is a final C-141 submitted for 2RP-1038. A closure report was submitted with it.

Jon Bebbington
Principal Environmental Engineer



Linam Ranch Gas Plant & Field
Hobbs-Apex Facility

Zia ll Gas Plant

Southeast NM Asset/Permian

DCP Midstream, LP

10 Desta Drive, Suite 400 West

Midland, TX 79705

Ofc: 432-620-4207

Cell: 432-413-3601

e-mail: jdbebbington@dcpmidstream.com

Know what’s below-Call before you dig! 8-1-1

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 8:36 AM

To: Bebbington, Jon D

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD
Subject: DCP Environmental Audit

Mr. Bebbington,

The NMOCD Artesia district has conducted an audit of the open environmental compliance permits
with DCP. The results of that audit are in the attached document. It shows that DCP has 17 open RP’s,
including two for Duke Energy. Most of the files have been imaged and may be viewed on our website
at http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOQOrderCriteria.aspx (order type will be “2RP”).

The OCD requests any closure reports or documents that we may be missing, as well as any additional
information on cleanup efforts made.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call.
Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District Il

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228



